
Key Stage 1 Bowling 
Lakeside, Thatcham 

 
 

On Wednesday 12th February, 
Jasmine, Thomas, Elvie, George 

and Lucy all participated in a 

bowling competition, along with 20 
other schools. 

They had a great time and enjoyed 
the soft play aspect of the event 

too. 

They were overjoyed to win the 
competition and come away with 

gold medals.   


